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Wayne Dalton of Missoula is happy to have teamed up with Work Force for all our
temporary worker needs. We switched to Work Force, due to an unresponsive
competitor who was not meeting our expectations, and you have gone the extra mile to
give us what we consider fantastic customer service. We don’t always give you a lot of
time to find us help but you always pull through. Not only do you provide us with the
bodies we need but your workers are professional and always willing to work and work
hard. That can not be said of all the other temp agencies. There has not been a worker
that I would not allow back at Wayne Dalton. We would like to thank Dusty and Sasha
for all the help they provide us and the customer service they both provide.

Thanks
Tom Hilmo

Todd Stiles
Manager of Wayne Dalton
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